
Daily Announcements: January 14, 2020- Day 1 
 

● Attention Modified Wrestlers: Practice is canceled for today. There will be practice tomorrow. 
● There is NO ​Voice ​meeting this week. We will meet next month. Listen for announcements. You may still submit your work to 

Mrs. Chandler. 
● Students: Are you interested in Going Bald for Bucks this year? Are you wondering what it’s all about? Do you want to be a 

part of an amazing program that gives back to our community with the chance of earning prizes? On Friday, there will be a 
meeting in the aud during NEST for all students who have an interest in participating in this year’s Bald For Bucks. Please 
come down after the announcements on Friday. 

● Attention Battle of the Books participants: The Battle has begun and the titles have been revealed. This year’s titles are The 
Hunger Games by Suzanne Collins, Refugee by Alan Gratz, The Girl Who Drank the Moon by Kelly Barnhill, Al Capone Does 
My Shirts by Gennifer Choldenko and The New Kid by Jerry Kraft. You may come during NEST or get a pass for your study 
halls to check out books from your team set. 

● Attention students interested in trying out for the Spring Drama Club production of ​Little Women​. Please carefully read ALL of 
the information posted outside of Room 146. Audition dates are: Tuesday, January 28th for 6th grade from dismissal until 
4pm; Thursday, January 30th for 7th and 8th graders from dismissal until 5pm. Any questions see Miss Mis or Miss Gunio. 

● Chess Club will meet January 16th after school in Room 223. 
● Art Club for the second half of the year is about to get started! We will be painting the mural in front of the Auditorium and 

down the long hallway between the Auditorium and the Gym. If you are interested in joining us, see Mrs. Szczerbacki in Room 
161 or Mrs. McCarthy in Room 159 to get your permission slip. 

● ATTENTION CHANGE IN DATE​: Character Club will meet on ​Thursday, January 16th​ in Room 254 after dismissal. Please 
sign up outside Room 208 by Monday January 14th if you will need a 4:00pm bus. New members welcome! 

● There will be a Student Council meeting on Wednesday, January 15th. We will meet in the cafeteria until 4:00pm. Please 
make sure that a rep is there. 

● Attention Bee You members: Our next meeting will be Thursday, January 16th after school in Room 257. Feel free to bring 
some friends and a favorite game. We have some fun ideas planned for the next half of the school year. If you haven’t joined 
yet, but are interested, please see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Mihalik. 

 
 


